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in the United Kingdom, the United States, Aiistralia, or New
Zealand . Canada boasts a system of over 70 universities that
offer undergraduate and graduate courses in all areas of
business, engineering, computer science, health sciences, and
humanities . Several Canadian universities have been rated among
the top 20 in the world . In addition, many individual faculties
have been rated among the top in the world. Canadian university
degrees are among the most widely recognized in the world .
Alongside the university system, there are also vast
possibilities for studies at the post-secondary level in a well-
developed network of community colleges and technical institutes .

In conclusion, to quote Dr . Saywell, of the Asia Pacific
Foundation, "Canada has an internationally competitive education
system that provides quality education, at a reasonable cost, in
a relatively safe country, with a good world-wide reputation . "

I would like to see more Malaysians in Canada studying in and
experiencing a diverse country, while at the same time sharing
your own Malaysian culture with Canadians . Students graduating
from Sunway's Canadian Matriculation Program would make excellent
candidates for studying in Canada . I strongly urge all of you to
put Canada on the top of your priority list . The Education
Canada office in Kuala Lumpur can provide comprehensive
information and counselling to you, and it participates in
education fairs and other outreach activities . Feel free to use
their services .

I wish you all the best in your studies . Thank you .


